
 

 
    

 

Old Maple area 
Road, watermain and sewer improvements 

MARCH 2024 | NEWSLETTER #6  
 
Dear resident, 
 
Infrastructure improvements in the Old Maple area are nearing completion. The project has included watermain 
replacements, drainage improvements, storm sewer enhancements and road reconstruction. 
  
Project update and timeline 
The remaining work, which includes regrading and reinstalling culverts and ditches, line painting, applying the 
final coat of asphalt, sodding and final road restoration, is scheduled to begin in early April 2024 and be 
completed by the end of summer 2024.   
 
Reminders 
As construction continues, please be mindful of: 

• temporary parking restrictions in active construction zones, marked with temporary no-parking signs.  
• road closures to safely complete construction – advanced notice will continue to be provided to 

impacted residents and businesses.    
• temporarily restricted access to residential and 

commercial driveways. 
 

If your property is adjacent to the roadway, consider removing 
or relocating any landscaping objects and features that 
encroach into the City boulevard, as per the  
Encroachment By-law 034-2017. Privately owned 
underground systems within City-owned boulevards may be 
impacted during construction – any damage will not be 
considered at fault by the contractor if within City boulevard 
property limits.  
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Consultant: Morrison Hershfield Limited 
Contractor: North Rock Group Ltd. 

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 
vaughan.ca/OldMaple 
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